Ed Gaigalas

From: Marcia Smith

Sent: February-18-16 1:00 PM

To: Ed Gaigalas

Cc: Carol Walmsley; Swansea Horticultural Society

Swansea Horticultural Society - Change in Representative to the Swansea Town Hall

Management Board

Please accept this email as official notification that:

During it's Executive Board meeting of Wednesday, February 17, 2016, the Swansea Horticultural Society Executive Board members voted in favour of handing over representation to the Swansea Town Hall Management Board from Muriel Casey (past President) to Marcia Smith (current President). This change takes effect immediately.

Muriel Casey will retain her position on the Space Use Committee.

Thank you Marcia Smith President, Swansea Horticultural Society